
Superstars Report 
Summer 2024 

Welcome to Superstars Class. We work a little differently from the rest of school 

as we follow the Early Years Foundation Stage curriculum.  

 

We have continued to build on the fantastic start we made to the year and we are incredibly proud of each 

of our eight little Superstars! Since our last report, we have enjoyed two new topics of ‘Life on the Farm’ 

and ‘People Who Help Us’ which we have all enjoyed immensely!  Each of our little Superstars continue to 

make fantastic progress and each day brings a new small step on their learning journey.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Physical Development 

Alongside our weekly PE sessions, physical development forms a daily part of our curriculum particularly 

during outdoor play. We continue to provide opportunities for the children to explore the natural 

environment particularly in the forest. Miss Jodie Clough and Miss Charlotte Weldon have delivered our 

Forest sessions with a focus on building resilience and fostering independence for our children.  

 

     

Communication and Language/Literacy 

We continue to take part in daily ‘rhyme time’ as we learn new rhymes and signs. In Literacy, we have 

enjoyed a range of stories and non-fiction books linked to our topics as well as a large range of mark 

making activities. The children have enjoyed a range of dough disco activities and activities focused on 

developing their fine motor skills.  

       

 

 

 

 



Mathematics 

In Mathematics, we have covered topics such as number, shapes and measurement. We have continued to 

develop our early counting and mathematics through music and a range of practical activities to support 

our number recognition.  

                       

                       

Cultural Capital 
The children have enjoyed a range of activities based around developing their cultural capital including celebrating 

Cinqo de Mayo and World of Work. We met firefighters, police officers, farmers and a HGV driver.  

  

     


